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NHS Westminster published its Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) in 
March 2011. The responsibility to produce Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 
now rests with Health and Well-Being Boards. The regulations allow a 
supplementary statement to be published explaining the changes to availability 
of pharmaceutical service since the publication of the PNA in 2011. Changes 
have been detailed below: 
 
Since March 2011, the following pharmacy closed: 
 

 Bowling Health and Beauty, Wardour Street 
 
Over the same period, the following pharmacies opened: 
 

 Express Pharmacy, Harrow Road 

 Central Pharmacy, Harrow Road 

 Alrasheed Pharmacy, Edgeware Road 

 Safeer Pharmacy Edgeware Road 

 Marylebone Pharmacy, Lisson Grove 

 Boots UK Ltd, 100 Oxford Street 

 Nasslam Pharmacy, Edgeware Road 
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MAP: Location of current Westminster pharmacies 
New pharmacies coloured pink  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Map: location of current pharmacies in the north of Westminster with names 
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Map: location of current pharmacies in the middle of Westminster with names 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Map: location of current pharmacies in the south of Westminster with names 

 
 


